
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Early Start Families, 
 
The last day of school is Friday, June 1st. On the last day, the students will be participating in the MES End of the Year Carnival.  This 
is a fun day for the students to enjoy face painting, bounce house, carnival games, and treats. In order to make this day successful – 
Parent Volunteers are critical. More information will be sent home at a later day. Please consider helping out and volunteering for 

this special day. 
 

The Preschool End of the Year Celebration will be held on Wed, May 30th. This will take place during the students regular scheduled 
class time. The students will be singing songs and receiving their preschool certificates. All family is welcome during this time. More 

information will be sent home soon! 
 

All Early start students who are currently enrolled will have a spot held in either the AM or PM class for next year. Please see the 
Office to update any registration information for next year! 

 
Preschool Screening will be held on April 10th and 11th (if needed). Please call the MES office to make an appointment.  

 
Just a reminder: As the weather starts to warm up, students may be going outside. Please dress appropriately for the weather.  

 
We have covered most of the letters and sounds so far. Please practice with your child their letter recognition and letter sounds. 

This is an important Kindergarten readiness skill. Also, we are currently working on numbers 1-20 with the students. Please 
continue reinforcing your child’s academics at home as well. 

 
We have a field trip to BALL FACTORY on May 15th, 2018. We leave promptly at 9:00am Please arrive at 8:55am. We will return to 

MES by 1:00pm. Please pick up at the south doors. Students will need to bring a paper bag lunch that is NUT FREE. Please pack 
items that can be thrown away when the child is finish and there will be no place to hold remaining items.  Both classes will attend 

at the same time.  If anyone has any questions, please let me know. 
If you need anything at all, please feel free to contact me by email (jonesk@mokena159.org). 

 

Jungle News 

Thank you for reading and have a great weekend.  
Early Start Team: Ms. Katie/Ms. Emily (Teacher), Ms. Gina (Classroom Para), Ms. Trish (OT), Ms. 

Emmaleigh (SW) and Ms. Heather (Speech Pathologist) 
 

Letter of the week 
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Building/ 
Construction 

 

April 9th-13th   

Letter Ww 
Wind  Walrus  Worm  

Warning  Wash 
 

April 16th-20th  

Letter Xx 
X-Ray    Xylophone  

 

April 23rd-27th  

Letter Yy 
Yellow  Yell  Yarn  

 Yoyo   Yak     

Information about the classroom and pictures 
will also be posted on the classroom website. 

 
https://mesearlystart.weebly.com/ 

 



 

Behavior Chart Colors 
 

King of the jungle 
Flying high 

Ready to learn 
Slow down 

Contact home 

Preschool Screening 
Call MES office to make an apt.  

MES Spirit 
Day 

Crazy Hair 
Spirit Day 

Spring 
Holiday 

 


